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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are excited to announce that for one day only, on Friday 4th July, children get a chance 
to ‘Make the Rules’ for the day! During the event the children will be able to set ‘new’ 
school uniform rules, paying £1 for each rule they choose to select. 

 

Those wishing to take part can choose as many of the rules as they wish, from the given list. 
However, although this is intended to be a fun and exciting experience, children should be 
reminded that all other normal school rules still apply on that day! There is no obligation to 
take part, and if your child would prefer not to, they are able to wear their usual school 
uniform, as they normally would on a Friday. 

 

The new rules that the children can select from are: 

• wear your uniform inside out 

• wear a football kit 

• wear your favourite fancy-dress outfit 

• wear temporary tattoos for the day 

• come to school with your face painted 

• wear the largest, oversized hair accessory you can find 

• wear your pyjamas for the day (who doesn't love a PJ day!?) 

• wear mismatched socks or bright coloured leggings 

• paint your nails for the day 

• have crazy / coloured hair 

• wear a hoodie or hat in class 

 



 
 

In order to make the day even more enjoyable, Mr Wieder has agreed that an ‘extra 
breaktime rule’ will also be included for free, with the whole school earning 5 minutes extra 
breaktime, for every £100 raised, to be taken at a time decided by the class teachers. 

If your child would like to participate in the ‘Make the Rules Day’, please make your 
donations via the red donation pots in classrooms. 

If your child is due to have P.E. or swimming on Friday 4th July, please help them to select 
new rules that will still enable them to participate safely in these curriculum activities. 

Thank you for supporting this exciting new fundraiser, and please do not hesitate to contact 
the PTA should you have any queries regarding it. 

The PTA Team. 

 


